From: Reeves, Peggy

Sent: Wednesday, October 08, 2014 3:43 PM
To: Womack, Taffy

Subject: FW:

Greetings:

1. The UConn address used for sending the memory cards after your pre-election testing is as
follows(please note change in address) :

Dr. Alexander Shvartsman

Voting Technology Research Center
371 Fairfield Way, Unit 4155
University of Connecticut

Storrs, CT 06269

2. Your Certificate of Ballot Order and Polling Place Report detailing addresses and Moderator
names and addresses was due on Friday October 3. Please send or email the forms to us soon
as you can. | have attached the forms for your convenience. It would be helpful to add your EDR
location to that form as well if you have not already filed it with our office.

3. Reminder that even though we have Election Day Registration, you must hold a Special Voter
Registration Session on Saturday October 18 from 10:00 am to 2:00 pm. In addition, you should
be aware that the ERIC post card solicitation has resulted in thousands of new voter applications
(over 6,000) in less than ten days. Registering new voters ahead of election day will contribute
to your success in administering the new law allowing EDR and make first-time voting faster and
more convenient for individuals who register ahead of election day. If people register ahead of
election day it reduces potential problems, shortens lines, and reduces confusion on the day of
the election.

4. Ae we noted in our conference call on September 17, the name and address on the post card
was obtained from DMV records, not voter registration records. Therefore, if you receive any
phone calls from the public, it may be that their name and/or address or d/o/b on their license
is slightly different than their voter record. This is a good opportunity for you to check your
records to see if the entry you have for the voter is correct. Voters are calling our offices as well,
and we are discovering that the license might have the last name spelled as Keiser, for example,
but the voter registry list spelled it as Keizer.

5. Reminder that the supply of Overseas Ballots we sent to you (ballots with only federal office)
are also used as Provisional Ballots at the polls. Please be sure you send a sufficient supply of
those ballots to the polls.



6. We continue to receive candidate withdrawals and replacements. As a reminder, state statute
provides that as long as a candidate withdraws by 24 days prior to the election (October 10,
2014) they can be replaced by 21 days prior to the election (October 14, 2014). We make every
effort to keep both LHS and Adkins aware of any changes on your behalf.

7. You will receive a Head Moderator’s Return from our office in the coming days.

8. We have our first in a series of Conference Calls — Training and Preparation for Election Day
2014 - on Tuesday October 14, at 2 pm.

The call in number will be: 1-888-323-8009
The access code for each call will be: VOTER

Our thoughts and prayers are with Judi Beaudreau and her family.

Peggy Reeves

Director of Elections

Assistant to the Secretary of the State for
Election, Legislative and Intergovernmental Affairs
Telephone: 860-509-6123

Email: peggy.reeves@ct.gov




